
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  August 28, 2017  
 
To:  Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Directors of Religious Education, 

Social Justice Ministers, Respect Life Leaders and Bulletin Editors 
 
From:  Brendan Dudley, Director, Respect Life Ministry; Office of Life,  
  Dignity and Justice 
  
Re:   Update - Cancellation of 2017 White Mass 

           
 
Due to the restructuring of this event, the 2017 White Mass for health care 
professionals has been cancelled.  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience, and look forward to next year’s 
celebration. 
 
Please continue to pray for the planning committee of this annual event, as well 
as for all those who work in health care.  
 
Thank you. 


